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From: Commanding Officer, Naval ELF Detachment ”7”“
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Subj: APPLICATION FOR RADIO STATION LICENSE

Encl: (1) Former License for Wisconsin ELF Transmitter Facility
(2) Former License for Michigan ELF Transmitter Facility
(3) Application for new Radio Station for Wisconsin ELF
Transmitter Facility with exhibits 1 thru 3
(4) Application for new Radio Station for Michigan ELF
Transmitter Facility with exhibits 1 thru 3

1. Enclosures (1) through (4) are being submitted on the
occasion of change in contractors, who will be operating
repeaters at both sites.

2. There will be no change in repeater equipment, base stations,
mobile radios, frequency of operation or antenna height.

3. If any questions arise, the POC is RM1(SS) Ed Schmidlap, USN,
Autovon U472-1062, Commercial (906) 346-1062.
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